
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

SCHEDULED WORKS AT  

MAIDEN ERLEGH NATURE RESERVE  

 
Please be aware that desilting works are scheduled to start at  

Maiden Erlegh Nature Reserve on Monday 4th November 2024. 

 

During the works, a section of footpath (indicated red on the map 
below), which runs along the Instow Road side of the lake will be 
closed. Members of the public will be unable to access  
Beech Lane along this section of footpath.   

 

The grass area at the Beech Lane end of the lake (Green Fair site) 
will also be cordoned off during the works. 

 

The work will take approximately 5 days to complete.  
 
Location of footpath closure: -  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused     

 


